
Whānau Day Friday 28th May

On Friday 28th May we are hosting an open day for parents, grandparents and other family members. It is
an opportunity to come visit your child/children in their classroom and take part in their learning. The
students will be participating in cultural activities in acknowledgement of International Language Week.
We will start the afternoon with a meet and greet in the school hall where you will have the opportunity to
chat to senior leadership about our Greenhithe Local Curriculum and have a say about upcoming events.
We will have a Mandarin speaking staff member to help with any translations.

1:30pm - 2pm meet and greet in the hall

2pm - 2:45 visiting in classrooms

We look forward to seeing you at our Whānau event this term.

家庭开放日

5月28日，星期五，我们学校将为父母、祖父母及其他家庭成员举办开放日。这是个非常难得的机会
，您可以在教室里观看孩子并参与他们的学习。届时，学生们将参加国际语言周的活动。我们将在学
校礼堂见面并致意，在这里您将有机会与学校领导聊聊关于我们Greenhithe的课程，并对学校将来举
行的活动事项发表意见。我们将会有中国员工来协助您并进行翻译。

1:30 pm-2pm在大厅见面

下午2点-2:45在教室参观

我们期待与您在本学期的家庭开放日活动中见面。


